
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Park County Contact: Tom Eisenman, County Manager  
719.836.4203  

teisenman@parkco.us 
 
 

PARK COUNTY OFFICES AND FACILITIES 
 
 

Fairplay, Colo. (MARCH 19,2020) – 
 
As the COVID -19 situation progresses, we encourage the public to utilize each elected 
officials’ office(s) and county departments on-line services options. When personal 
interaction is required make an appointment with the appropriate person.  
 
Those on-line services options are posted on the county website, www.parkco.us , under 
DEPARTMENTS.  
 
In response to the resent social gathering recommendations by the Governor’s office, and 
CDC recommendations. 
  
The county will close reservation for the use of our conference rooms and community 
centers until April 19th. 
 
The county libraries will be closed to the general public until April 19th. Refer to the Library 
web page to find out what services will be offered during this closure period. 
 
 
The COVID-19 situation is ever changing at a rapid pace. Due to this, these closures dates 
are subject to change. 
 
 
 
For editorial information, please contact Tom Eisenman, County Manager, at (719) 836-
4203 or via e-mail at teisenman@parkco.us .      
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